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Important Dates to Note—Term 2, 2020 

 
 

Friday 19th June Semester 1 Reports sent home 

Friday 26th June End of Term 2— 2pm to 2:30pm finish 

Monday 13th July First day of Term 3 

Wednesday 15th July School Photos 

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,  
 
It is just wonderful having all of our students now back at school learning on-site. Our school is starting to feel 
complete again, we are now just waiting to be able to welcome our families back on-site whenever re-
strictions are lifted. 
 
It was lovely watching our Grade 3 to 6 students reconnect with each other and their teachers ‘in the flesh’. 
Our Foundation students were also able to reconnect with their ‘buddies’ in Grade 5 and 6; they have been 
missed.  
 
What has been most pleasing to see is the mature, settled and enthusiastic way all of our Grade 3 to 6 stu-
dents have returned after two and a half months absence from learning on-site. The transition back has been 
close to seamless!  
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At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 

 
OCTOPUS SCHOOL UPDATE 
It has been a very exciting week at Reservoir Views. I am very pleased to announce our artists whose designs were 
chosen to be used as road decals surrounding our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 Ava     Lucy     Ebony 
 
 
 

Freya’s design was also selected.  
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to everyone who participated in creating Octopus School designs. 
 
 

Today we received delivery of our bike fleet. We are now the proud owners of 16 brand new bikes to use when 
Mr. Drew starts running Bike Education sessions with our Grade 5 and 6 students later this year. It was very ex-
citing watching the bikes come off the truck and I can’t wait to see  them in use. 
 



At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 

 

USING QKR APP TO ORDER FOR CANTEEN LUNCH ORDERS 
Due to current school entry restrictions, Lesley does not have any help in the canteen. When possible, ordering 
lunch orders through Qkr! makes her job a lot easier as she has more time to prepare them. Creating an account 
that links with our school is very easy once you download the Qkr! App.  
 
 
 
SEMESTER 1 STUDENT REPORTS. 
As mentioned in this week’s Compass newsfeed, all Semester 1 student reports will be ‘pushed out’ to families on 
Compass next Friday the 19th of June. Please let your child’s classroom teacher know if you would like a printed 
hardcopy of the report sent home. Classroom teachers will be touching base with families throughout week 11 of 
this term to discuss student progress and achievement.  
 
 
2021 ENROLMENTS 
If you have a child starting Foundation next year or know someone who will be enrolling with us, this is a reminder 
to book in for a school tour, and collect an enrolment form from the office.  
 
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
 

Steve Stafford 
Principal 


